
Find Out About Justin Bieber
and  Selena  Gomez’s  Date
Disaster

By Nicole Weintraub

It  seems  that  Justin  Bieber  and  Selena  Gomez  are  not
completely over, according to UsMagazine.com. It seems the two
recently reunited for a date disaster. Arriving separately at
the restaurant, the couple got together to try to sort things
out  over  a  meal.  Before  even  ordering,  the  two  started
arguing, which left Gomez stalking out of the restaurant.
Bieber followed her home, but was denied access inside. The
singer reportedly cursed and yelled when he noticed he was
being photographed. The couple split back in October, which

https://cupidspulse.com/41373/find-out-about-justin-bieber-selena-gomez-date-disaster/
https://cupidspulse.com/41373/find-out-about-justin-bieber-selena-gomez-date-disaster/
https://cupidspulse.com/41373/find-out-about-justin-bieber-selena-gomez-date-disaster/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/selena-gomez-justin-bieber-have-massive-fight-during-dinner-date-20121711


was initiated by Gomez. While rumors are going around that
Bieber is texting other girls constantly, it seems that he
cannot move on from Gomez. The two dated for two years and are
still figuring things out

How can you fix a date that’s heading south?

Cupid’s Advice:

The worst feeling is when you are on a date and you just know
it’s going downhill. Here are some ways to turn that date
around:

1.  Excuse  yourself:  If  you  are  fighting  or  are  feeling
nervous, excuse yourself to the restroom to compose yourself.
Calm down and take a few deep breaths before returning.

2. Change plans: If everything about your date is turning out
to be a disaster, change the night’s agenda. Instead of going
out to dinner, go to an arcade to break the ice.

3. Laugh it off: If you are being socially awkward or are
fumbling  every  other  word  you  are  saying,  laugh  it  off.
Laughing at yourself is a sign of confidence and nothing is
sexier than a girl with confidence.

Do you have dating disaster stories? Share your experiences
with us in the comments below!


